
From: Peter.Cunningham@southtyneside.gov.uk
To: Resident of Greens Place
CC: Cllr.John.Wood@southtyneside.gov.uk; Cllr.john.anglin@southtyneside.gov.uk; 
Cllr.audrey.mcmillan@southtyneside.gov.uk; 
     and other residents of Greens Place and Harbour View.
Date: Wed, 11 Sep 2013 13:42:26 +0100
Subject: RE: Approved boat repair shelter at Tyne Slipway, River Drive, South Shields 
[PROTECT]

This email has been classified as: PROTECT

Hello
I have all 279 documents on a disc – please contact me at your convenience and I can 
make arrangements for your to view these documents.
In terms of the 5 year implementation rule...this is not policy...refer to condition 1 of the 
planning approval certificate which I sent to you earlier.
I am continuing to check for conformity on site with the planning permission but I am not 
aware of any height changes.
Give me a call if required

Best Regards
Peter


